## Bunny Bunch & Pre-K Newsletter March 2018



#### **Important Bunny Bunch News!**

The children had a lot of fun in the month of February! They loved their visit from the dentist, enjoyed celebrating the 100<sup>th</sup> day of school and had a blast at their Valentine's Day party!

A big THANK YOU to all of the parents for making our Valentine's Days party so wonderful!

March 5<sup>th</sup> – March 9<sup>th</sup> will be Dr. Seuss Week! The toddler and pre-k classes will be having dress down days to celebrate!

Monday: Silly Sock Day Tuesday: Mismatch Day Wednesday: Favorite Stuffed Animal

**Thursday**: Hat Day **Friday**: Pajama Day

The children will be celebrating St. Patrick's Day on Friday, March 16<sup>th</sup>! Have your child wear green!

March 21st is National goof off day!

Each class will be having an Easter party on Thursday, March 29<sup>th</sup> at 10am! The Easter bunny will be visiting at 10:30am. Please keep a look-out for a note with more information in your child's cubby!

Bunny Bunch Daycare and Pre-k will be closed Friday, March 30th for Good Friday!

#### Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish all three boys Evan, Logan and George a very happy 3<sup>rd</sup> birthday! We would also like to wish a big happy 4<sup>th</sup> birthday to Dominic and Pierce!

#### Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month Miss. Courtney, from our Ward Road Location. Miss. Courtney has been part of our Bunny Bunch team for a year now and has proven herself to be a hardworking and reliable member of the team. Her great attendance and willingness to work makes her a perfect asset to this company. Miss. Courtney can be seen working in all of our classrooms but mostly in our Infant Room. No matter what room she does a great job adapting and giving it her all. Miss. Courtney has a very easy going and fun loving personality which is why she is loved and adored by all of the children. Her kind and caring way with children make her a great role model within the center. Miss. Courtney always insures that the children's needs are met and that they are all taken care of. At the end of the day, Miss. Courtney leaves the classrooms in order and makes sure all the children have gone home with everything needed. We appreciate all that Miss. Courtney does and love working side by side with her every day. Congratulations Miss. Courtney, we love vou!!!

#### Star Students of the Month!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Joey Toddlers: Kyla & Oliver

> Pre-K 3: Dominic Pre-K 4: Damon

### **Infant Room News!**

The theme in the Infant Room this month is "My Body!" The infants will find themselves busy as they start to learn all about their cute little selves. To start they will be going over where their mouth, nose, ears, legs, feet, arms and hands are, as well as reading many stories to go along with this topic! Their arms and legs will be kept moving with the fun activities such as, dancing to music! Our crafts involve making shamrocks as well as hand and foot print. We cannot wait to start the fun month!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Joey! Joey is growing up fast and impressing us more and more each day! This handsome little guy is always full of smiles and in the best of moods! Joey has reached many milestones in the last few months since starting here at Bunny Bunch. He is a smart boy who can now roll back and forth, hold his own bottle and is becoming a great sitter! He is a growing boy who has a great appetite and loves to eat! Joey also enjoys spending time sitting and playing with his friends, jumping in the jumper and cuddling! He certainly is adorable and will charm you with his sweetness! All the teachers absolutely love coming in the baby room to spend time with him. We are so happy to have Joey as part of our Infant room and look forward to watching him grow! Congratulations Joey, we love you!!!

### **Toddler Room News!**

The theme in the Toddler Room is "March to the Beat of Spring" as the toddlers start to prepare for the new season. In the beginning of the month the toddlers will be learning all about "Dr. Seuss." They will be reading many fun stories and doing creative crafts to go along. The nest week will be a dun one for the toddlers as they learn about nursery rhymes that they will sing each day. "Shamrocks and St. Patrick's Day" will keep the children and Miss. Rachel busy as they make rainbows, shamrocks and pots of gold. We end this month by having the children "Introduced to Spring." The toddlers will be crating crafts such as rainy day pictures and ducks. As we prepare for Spring we will also be starting to get ready for Easter! March will be a fun one for these little cuties!

During Dr. Seuss week the children will be having some silly dress down days. Monday will be silly sock day. Tuesday will be mismatch/sill day. Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day. Thursday will be hat day and Friday will be pajama day!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Oliver! Oliver has been doing a fantastic job in our toddler room and continues to grow both academically and socially! Since starting at Bunny Bunch he has improved on his listening and participation skills. We are so very proud of Oliver in all

that he does. This smart little boy loves participating in circle time, especially when the class begins to sing songs! He does a great job at his shapes and colors! Oliver is a silly and outgoing kid who is always happy and having fun! He certainly is a charmer with his handsome smile and adorable brown eyes! Oliver is a well behaved boy who is always playing nicely with his friends! He absolutely loves playing with big trucks, blocks and animals! This kind and loveable little boy loves giving hugs. Oliver does a fantastic job at helping his teachers, especially during clean-up time! He is a great friend and asset to the classroom! Congratulations Oliver, we love you!!!



### **Toddler Room News Continued!**



The Toddler Room is happy to announce, Kyla as our Star of the Month! Kyla started with us over a year ago and is growing up to be a smart and sweet little girl. She has made many improvements since starting here at Bunny Bunch! Kyla has become more social with her peers, loves participating during Circle Time and talks more and more throughout the day! She is a very smart girl who impresses us each day! Kyla is a sweet and caring girl who loves giving hugs, making sure her peers are okay and loves to help her teachers at clean-up time. Her kindness and overall performance sets a great example for her friends around her! This little ray of sunshine is always smiling, listening to her teachers and playing nicely with her friends. She enjoys dancing to music, playing with her Jessie and Woodie dolls and the babies. Kyla is truly a joy to have at our center and look forward to watching her grow! Congratulations Kyla, we love you!!!

### Pre-K 3 Room News!

"March into Spring" is this month's theme in our Pre-K 3 Room! During the month of March there will be a lot of celebrations! For the first week, Miss. Sam and her kiddos will be celebrating the birthday of Dr. Seuss. The children will be able to participate in the special activities and dress down days we have planned throughout the week such as, sill sock day and hat day! The next week, "Nursery Rhyme Time," will have the children learning about fun nursery rhymes and doing crafts and activities to go along. They will also be working on their rhyming skills this week! The fun isn't over



yet! The following week, "Green is for Leprechauns," will have the children celebrating St. Patrick's Day with a lot of fun activities and crafts. The next two weeks, "Easter, Eggs and Bunnies" and "B is for Bunnies" will have then children preparing for Easter. They will be making bunnies, eggs and chicks just to name a few! They will also continue throughout the month with learning their shapes, colors and numbers! We cannot wait for all the exciting things to happen and take place this month!

During Dr. Seuss week the children will be having some silly dress down days. Monday will be silly sock day. Tuesday will be mismatch/sill day. Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day. Thursday will be hat day and Friday will be pajama day!

We would like to give big congratulations to Dominic on being Star of the Month in March! Dominic is our Star of the Month for his

outstanding behavior and accomplishments! Dominic comes to school each day with a smile on his face and positive attitude. Dominic does a wonderful job at participating each day during circle time. He absolutely loves to learn and can always be seen with his hand raised high, ready to answer or accomplish daily tasks! He is able to recite his numbers, colors and shapes! Not only is Dominic a very smart boy, but he is always leading by example! He does a fantastic job using his manners, following directions and lending a helping hand! You can always find Dominic smiling and making others laugh! His enthusiasm for everyday fun and learning is a special trait that Dominic has! Dominic is truly a sweet boy who cares a lot about his teachers and friends! Dominic loves playing with all of his friends, especially outside, with little animals or big cars. We look forward to seeing what Dominic impresses us with next! Congratulations Dominic, we love you!!!

### Pre-K 4 Room News!

Pre-K 4 is ready for "March Madness!" We start this month off with "Fun with Dr. Seuss!" During this week we will be celebrating his birthday, reading many stories, and making a lot of fun crafts! This week is also a great time to practice rhyming. Make sure to check out the class calendar to see our special dress-up days for this week! "All About Money" is what we will be learning about during the second week of March. The children will be learning about the value of money and how to save it by making their own piggy banks! They will also be creating coin books and making fun St. Patrick's Day crafts! The following week, "My Five Senses," will be a fun one for the children as they explore different sights, smells, sounds, tastes and sensory items. We will end the week with a fun tasting party! Our next week, "Springtime" will have Mrs. Amy and her students doing many fun springtime crafts and activities as they prepare for the new season. They will be exploring the colors of Spring, reviewing the different seasons, and learning about the changes that they will start to see take place outside. We finish the month with "Hopping Into Easter." The children will be doing many fun Easter crafts and activities to prepare for the upcoming holiday. Throughout the month Miss. Amy and her class will continue to work on their sight words, phone numbers and addresses'. This is going to be a fun month for Pre-K 4!

During Dr. Seuss week the children will be having some silly dress down days. Monday will be silly sock day. Tuesday will be mismatch/sill day. Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day.

Thursday will be hat day and Friday will be pajama day!

The Pre-K 4 class will be having their tasting party on Thursday, March 29<sup>th</sup>! Please look out for a sign-up sheet near the front computer!

We would like to give big congratulations to Damon on being Star of the Month in March! Damon is our Star of the Month for his improvements both academically and socially! Damon does a wonderful job at participating each day during circle time. He absolutely loves to learn and can always be seen with his hand raised high, ready to answer or accomplish daily tasks! He is able to spell and recognize his name and birthday and does a fantastic job at his daily work. Not only is Damon a very smart boy, but he is always leading by example! He is always using his manners, following directions and lending a helping hand! You can always find Damon smiling and making others laugh! Damon is truly a sweet boy who cares a lot about his teachers and friends! He is always there to help, comfort and help someone when needed! Damon stays active and loves playing with his friends. He especially loves creative movement, working on puzzles and playing in the train center. We look forward to watching Damon grow throughout the pre-k program and see what he accomplishes. Congratulations Damon, we love you!!!



# Valentines Day!



